BC Theatre presents “The Complete Works of William Shakespeare (Abridged)”
The curtain rises on “The Complete Works of William Shakespeare (Abridged)” October 24 & 26. Join Bishop Chatard for this energetic, zany and very unique approach to all of Shakespeare’s works. 
Showtimes are Oct. 24 at 7 p.m. and Oct. 26 at 2 p.m. and 7 p.m. Reserved tickets on sale now. Visit www.bishopchatard.org/arts/theatre/ for more information and tickets.


Learn about Bishop Chatard!

A variety of information sessions and educational experiences exist for middle school students and their parents to learn about Bishop Chatard High School. Information Nights, Student Shadowing, Wednesday Walk-Thru sessions, One-to-One Appointments and our Annual Open House give families a chance to learn about the academic, extracurricular and faith-formation opportunities Bishop Chatard students enjoy. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Registration for shadowing is now open, and Information Nights will be held Oct. 16 and Nov. 18. Wednesday Walk-Thru sessions, which include a morning tour of the school while in session, will be held Oct. 23, Nov. 20, Dec. 4, Jan. 22 and Feb. 5. Mark your calendar now to attend Bishop Chatard’s Open House on Nov. 7!

Visit www.BishopChatard.org/enrollment/events to view a complete list of enrollment events and to RSVP. Questions? Email Marilynn Fagan at mfagan@bishopchatard.org.

